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SUP-ICU newsletter – October 2016 

 

Thank you for your great commitment to the SUP-ICU trial. 
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Status 

Since the previous newsletter more than 173 patients have been randomised, and we have now randomised 1111 

patients (33%). Twenty-nine sites in five countries are active. Well done and thanks to all of you for the effort.  

You can follow the inclusion and the number of active trial sites at www.sup-icu.com (press F5 to refresh the page and 

get the updated status). 

 

New sites 

No new sites since last newsletter 

 

Top recruiters  

Top 5 overall recruiters in September were: 

1. Groningen (21) 

2. Bern (20) 

3. Rigshospitalet 4131 (17) 

4. Aalborg (14) 

5. Basel (12) 

 

Congratulations to Groningen for finishing as the monthly top recruiter once again and for randomising patient 

number 1000 in the SUP-ICU trial!  

 

Future active sites  

Aarhus Nørrebrogade (DK) will start in a short while – we are looking very much forward to welcoming you in the trial. 

UK and Italian sites are expected to join during fall. Currently we are awaiting the final national approvals.  

 

Important information 

1) In April/May we expect to carry out the first interim analysis (after 90-day follow-up of 1675 included patients). 

At this time it is important to be fully up-to-date with entering datain the eCRF.  

 

Other 

We are closing in on inclusion of one third of all patients in the SUP-ICU trial. Last week 49 patients were included – 

the most productive week ever in the trial – great job! 

 

SUP-ICU hotline 

If you have any questions please send us an email (soeren.marker.jensen.01@regionh.dk) or contact the SUP-ICU 

hotline 24/7 (+45 3545 7450). If no one answers the phone, please leave a message and your phone number and 

we will call you back as soon as possible.  

 

Please archive this newsletter in your Site Master File.   

 

Best regards 

Søren, Anders, Carl and Morten 
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